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HAWK HAPPENINGS- SCHOOL HIGHLIGHTS!
Dear St. Thecla Families,


We hope you've had a good week! Things are busy here at St. Thecla and it's great to see so
much learning in action.


Conferences
Spring conferences are March 10- afternoon and evening
If you missed signing up on Sign Up Genius, please contact your child's teacher for a
conference. Thank you for your educational partnership!


Science Olympiad
Good luck to our Science Olympiad students who will be participating in a practice tournament
on Saturday. Thank you also to Mrs. Asman and all the parent coaches for all your hard work!
GO HAWKS!


Spring Open House- Potential New Families
We are hosting a spring open house on March 16 from 4:30-6:00. Spread the word!


Altar Servers
We need you! Please see the attachment below for additional information!


Book Fair
The St. Thecla Book Fair is March 16-18. Take a look at all the great Scholastic Book Fair
offerings! Your child will be given an opportunity to shop during the school day. Grades K-5 will
shop on the day they have library. Grades 6-8 will shop when they have technology class.
Questions- please email Ms. Mullen at mullenj@stthecla.com
Many thanks to Ms. Mullen and the volunteers who helped with set up and who are helping
during the event!


Virtue of the Month- RESPECT
A prayer said over the PA this week:

mailto:mullenj@stthecla.com


Dear Jesus,
Please help me to show respect to people who are in authority over me as I show respect to
You. Please help me to give all people the respect they deserve as Your special creations.
Amen.


We share daily about expectations and the importance of showing respect in our words and
actions. We've had some challenges with respect. One area that needs attention is the
showing of respect with following the school uniform guidelines. The guidelines are clearly
posted on our website and in choosing to attend St. Thecla, the expectation is that they will be
followed.


We also talk regularly about being our best version of ourselves. Not all students are making
the best choices in terms of behavior. Teachers address behavioral infractions as needed in
class and when the situation warrants an office discipline referral is it addressed in a timely
manner. We do not share the specifics of the follow up or consequences but when major
issues arise, they are addressed with student and parents.


It takes our shared partnership to grow learners, leaders, and good citizens.


Home and School Information
Hi everyone!
It’s hard to believe but the end of the school year will be here before we know it! This is just a
friendly reminder that volunteer hours are due by May 1st. Each family is required to volunteer
for 20 hours and these CANNOT include sports or your student’s volunteer hours (for the older
students). For any hours not completed, you will be charged $25/hour on your FACTS account.
We have a number of events happening in the upcoming weeks and have compiled a list below
along with sign up links/contact information. Don’t forget recess duty is always looking for
help as well! Please visit https://sttheclahs.membershiptoolkit.com to log your hours or
check to see how many you have already. If you have any questions, please contact one of the
following volunteers.
Michelle Darr— michelledarr75@gmail.com
Stephanie Miszkowski— stephanie.miszkowski@gmail.com
Sandi Ray— slmchenry@gmail.com

UPCOMING EVENTS/VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNTIES


DINNER DANCE—MARCH 11th-12th
https://m.signupgenius.com/?
fbclid=IwAR3odgslrK0hJrwH7SOjmX7BszTPbx8QS3UrG5CgetmDLpD_-
IvnvORVZag#!/showSignUp/409054ea9ab28a5fe3-dinner
BOOK FAIR—MARCH 15th-18th
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050844ACA82BA5FE3-spring
EASTER EGGSTAVAGANZA—APRIL 2ND
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/easterfun
MOM2MOM SALE—APRIL 30th
Contact Kristine Deguzman at kristinemdeguzman@gmail.com
RECESS DUTY (Daily basis)
Contact Jackie Nino on Facebook or at jnino22@yahoo.com
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CALENDAR REMINDERS
CONFERENCES March 10 Half day of school- (Preschool dismissal noon, grades K-8
dismissal 12:15 P.M.) Conferences are PK-8th grade. 

No school- March 11

No school- March 14- AOD Professional Development
Quarter ends: March 25, Grades cut off March 23, Report cards released the following week


Upcoming Events:
Parent-Teacher Conferences- March 10- afternoon and evening
Dinner Dance- Save the date: March 12


2021-2022 School Calendar- Updated

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K5dV7qfAmi7HGFA54eyTRrIwIiT6qVQFmvgTj5imhzY/
edit?usp=sharing




Prayers and blessings,


Dr. JB

@stthecla

ST. THECLA CATHOLIC
SCHOOL MISSION AND VISION
STATEMENTS

Mission: "We, the community of St. Thecla Catholic School,
dedicate ourselves to serving God through our growth in faith,
education, and love for one another as members of God's
family."


Vision: "St. Thecla Catholic School forms faithful disciples of
Christ with commitment to develop lifelong, independent
learners and leaders through a rigorous curriculum anchored in
our Catholic faith."


20762 South Nunneley Road, C… johnsond@stthecla.com

586791-2170 stthecla.com/school
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SCIENCE
OLYMPIAD
Good luck Science Olympiad
team!

HARD AT
WORK
We need math to build this!
Skills in action.

AND....... THIS
IS FUN!
I am working hard but this is
fun! We can't wait to see how
this all goes! Keep us posted.
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